From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"
Date: 10/4/2019 5:24:56 PM
Subject: Extinction Rebellion protest - Monday, Oct 7

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,

As you may be aware, the above-referenced group is planning a protest on Monday that we understand is intended to
disrupt traffic on the Burrard Bridge. Our current information is that the protest is expected to involve several hundred
people and could result in traffic disruptions from early morning throughout the rest of the day.

The protest relates to the climate emergency and is being held in coordination with similar events in other cities
globally.

VPD and City staff are monitoring this issue closely and we will keep you apprised of any significant developments.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager

Office of the City Manager | City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

604.873.7666
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples.





